
 

School Board Executive Session 
and Negotiations 

 
The Okeechobee County School Board will meet in closed Executive Session on 
Monday, November 16, 2015, at 4:00 p.m. in the office of the Superintendent, 
700 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee.  The meeting is for School Board members, 
their attorney, and the Superintendent to prepare to continue negotiations with 
Okeechobee County Education Association #1604 concerning the instructional 
personnel contract for 2015-16. 
 
The School Board and Education Association will begin negotiations at 5:00 p.m. 
on same date.  Negotiations will continue on Tuesday, November 17, 2015, at 
4:30 p.m. if needed.  The previously scheduled negotiating session on Thursday, 
November 19th is cancelled.  Collective bargaining sessions are open to the public 
and will be held in Room 303 of the School Board Administration Building at 700 
SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee. 
 
 


